BLACKHEATH PUBLIC SCHOOL
Leichhardt Street
BLACKHEATH NSW 2785
Phone: 47878253 Fax: 47878320
Email: blackheath-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents and Carers,
We know Winter has arrived when the snow note reminder appears!! There is snow
forecast for Friday so please read this note so that you aware of procedures.

If you are not in Skoolbag please join up on your mobile. It is such an easy way to be in
touch especially in an emergency — see below.

Yours faithfully,
Jane Davies
Principal

you can install the app on your phone or tablet device by following these instructions:
@ For iPhone and iPad users:

1. Click the "App Store" icon on your Apple device.

2. Type your school name in the search, using suburb name will help.

3. You will see your school appear, click "Get" then "install".

4. The app is FREE to download.

5. When installed click "Open"

6. Select "OK" to receive push notifications, when asked.

7. Click the "More" button on the bottom right of the App, then "Setup".

8. Toggle on the Push Categories that are applicable for you by tapping the on/off switch.

nax For Android users:
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You must first have signed up with a Google Account before installing the app.

1. Click the "Play Store" button on your Android Device

2. Click the magnifying glass icon at the top and type in your school name, using suburb name will
help.

3. Click the school name when it appears in the search.

4. Click the "Install" button.

5. Click "Accept" for various permissions (please note, we do not modify any of your personal data on
your device).

6. Click "Open" when installed.

7. Click the "More" button on the bottom right of the App, then "Setup".

8. Toggle on the Push Categories that are applicable for you by tapping the on/off switch.

Please Note: Some brands of Android phones need the setting in "Notification Manager"
changed to "Allow" instead of "Notify" in order for the push notifications to work. The phone
must also be running at least version 4 system software to run the app.



